
 

Monday 23 March 2020 

Catering  

While many local services have been postponed in order to stem the flow of the 
Coronavirus, the east Kent community have generously thought of Pilgrims Hospices; 
offering their excess fresh produce to be utilised in the charity’s kitchens. 
 
Pilgrims Hospices wish to thank business owners, suppliers, local shops, restaurants,  
and the local community for their generous donations which have allowed the hospices to 
provide a consistently full and varied menu at the hospices in Ashford Canterbury and 
Thanet. 
 
We are delighted to say, through so many generous donations, Pilgrims Hospices has now 
fully stocked fridges and our cold stores are currently at capacity with fresh produce. 
 
As we have no further storage capacity we will have to refuse any further donations for the 
immediate future.  However, if you would like to share produce with us in the future, we 
will be delighted to hear from you.   
 
If your business would like to support us with produce in the future, please contact Ian 
Ashton, Pilgrims Catering Manager by email ian.ashton@pilgrimshospices.org. 
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